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Boeing extends its sympathies to the families and loved ones of those aboard the Bellview Airlines 737-200 that
crashed October 22 north of Lagos, Nigeria.

In coordination with the U.S. National Transportation Safety Board we have offered technical support to the local
authorities and are preparing to send a team to the scene.


